
CPMS Announcements  

Thursday, April 11th 

 
Tomorrow is the LAST DAY to bring in your coins for Pennies for Patients!  You guys 
have done an outstanding job so far, let’s finish strong! 
 

FCA will meet tomorrow in room C212 at 7 am. 
 

Congratulations to all of the new NJHS members inducted last night. Great job to 
everyone who was involved in the induction ceremony! 
 

Yesterday’s School Library Month Trivia,  answer is  “YHBA stands for Young Hoosier 
Book Award.” Yesterday’s Winners are Jasmine Sandhu, Eli Books, and Aralynn Nix  
Answer today’s question in the LMC or Cafe today: What is the Dewey Decimal 
Number for poetry books?  
Here is today’s National Poetry Month daily challenge: Write a color poem 

 

Reminder to keep your Chromebook charged. This must be a habit leading up to 
ILEARN. If you have issues with your Chromebook please submit a ticket and speak 
with one of your teachers or see a Five-Star Tech if necessary. Don’t wait until the last 
minute! 
 

Please listen carefully regarding expectations for dismissal to the buses at the end of 
the school day. We have way too many students congregating outside of door 15 at 
dismissal. This is becoming a problem with getting the buses out on time to allow them 
to get to their elementary school routes after they drop you off at home. The 
supervisors continue to address this, yet the same students congregate each day. We 
have given supervisors permission to begin assigning lunch detentions and after 
school detentions if they notice the same students congregating each day. Once you 
leave the building you are expected to immediately go to your bus. Students, let’s get 
this fixed beginning today.  Also continued reminder about making good decisions so 
you will be able to participate in the end of the school year celebrations. You must 
follow school and bus rules, meet attendance expectations, have a good attitude and 
effort in class and on ILEARN, complete work and continue to follow the Warrior Way 
expectations. Remember each day you have a choice regarding your attitude and 
behavior.  
 

 

 


